
Please consider
making a donation to
the NPSD Educational
Foundation in the name of a staff
member who’s made a difference
to your student.

Dear North Penn Family,
As the holiday season approaches many of us reflect on those who have made a difference in the lives of those around us. The North Penn
School District staff is a driving force of encouragement and leadership to students. With the help of the NPSD Educational Foundation and the
grants it provides, staff members are able to provide unique and innovative experiences for students.

The Foundation is able to offer these experiences to students thanks to donors. This year, as you consider who has made a difference to your
student, consider donating to the NPSD Educational Foundation’s staff tribute campaign in the name of a special staff member. The recipient will
receive a certificate indicating a donation was made on their behalf from you and/or your student (as indicated below). Plus, the Foundation will
use that donation to continue providing worth-while learning experiences through future grants to staff members across the district. Generous
donors helped provide the funding for 61 grants totalling over $92,000 last year, including these exciting opportunities:

Instill the Love of Reading
- Reading Superbowl

Over 80 NPHS Football players served as
role models for literacy while reading to
over 6,000 students at all 13 of the

district’s elementary schools.

Nurture Imagination
Dramatic Play Centers

Play centers helped students make choices,
act out their feelings and find a new

connection to themselves and their peers.

Exemplify Innovation
Real Reefs of North Penn

NPHS Marine Science students constructed,
designed, and maintained a coral reef tank to
promote a healthy ecosystem. The program is
the first and only in the nation to successfully

breed and propagate coral for sale and
environmental conservation.

You Can Make a Lasting Impact
Donate online by visiting www.npennedfoundation.org/stafftribute or complete the form below to help provide funding for future grants
benefiting North Penn students. If you have any questions, please call Christine Liberaski, Executive Director, NPSD Educational Foundation, at
215-853-1020.

I wish to recognize those who have made a difference in my child's life and, at the same time, support the Foundation!
NPSD Educational Foundation 2024-2025 Winter Staff Tribute
Visit www.npennedfoundation.org/stafftribute to donate online.

Suggested donation amount: ____$10 ____$25 $________Other (amount will not be made known to the recipient)

Staff member(s) name: _________________________________________ Building: ________________________________

How your name should appear when a certificate is presented to staff members (ex: The Smith Family, Susie Smith, etc.)

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________

Gift-givers' Name: _____________________________________________ Email: ___________________________________

Gift-givers' Address: ___________________________________________ Phone #: _________________________________

Give online at www.npennedfoundation.org/stafftribute or mail your check donation payable to
"NPSD Educational Foundation" to P.O. Box 1084, Lansdale, PA 19446 by Friday, December 20, 2024.


